

(Left to right): Caryn Sawyer, Cathy Samuels, Lisa Belinsky, Superintendent Charles Cardillo, Councilwoman Lee Seeman, Councilman Peter Zuckerman, Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Griffin Hyde, Nicole Kiprilov, Mr. and Mrs. Hyde, Mr. and Mrs. Kirprilov, Councilwoman Anna Kaplan, Town Clerk Wayne Wink, Councilwoman Dina De Diorgio and Councilman Angelo Ferrara honor Manhasset Coalition Against Substance Abuse (CASA)'s volunteers at the Sept. 9th Town Board meeting.

Manhasset Students Acknowledged For Service

By MANHASSET PRESS STAFF

MANHASSET@ANTONNEWS.COM

North Hempstead Supervisor Judi Bosworth and Councilwoman Anna Kaplan welcomed Nicole Kipirilov and Griffin Hyde to Town Hall on Sept. 9. The two students were honored for their outstanding service to the Manhasset Coalition Against Substance Abuse (CASA). They were recognized for their going above and beyond in their efforts and dedication to bringing awareness to substance abuse.

Manhasset CASA exists as a resource to reduce the illegal, underage use of alcohol, tobacco, and other drugs among its youth before they are in trouble by connecting parents, school, and the community as partners in this common goal. The Town has an ongoing relationship with CASA including a recent public service announcement by Supervisor Bosworth on North Hempstead Television.

